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Chris Boss

From: Gunter, Tiffany (POL) <Tiffany.L.Gunter@sfgov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 12:32 PM
To: Chris Boss
Subject: Extension request

Hi Chris,  
 
I know the you have been working with my colleague, Oliver Lim, but he was called out on our specialist team 
in response to the demonstrations.  I work in the same office and have been tasked by our Captain to reach 
out to see if can extend our request for you BID cameras.  We greatly appreciate you guys allowing us access 
for the past 2 days but we are hoping to extend our access through the weekend.  We have several planned 
demos all week and we anticipate several more over the weekend which are the ones we worry will turn 
violent again.  
 
Please let me know if we need to do anything on our end or anything else that you need from us.  
 
Again, thank you for the access thus far and for considering this request.  
Tiffany 
 
Ofc Tiffany Gunter #1840 
SFPD HSU/DOC 
415-969-1500   


